

Newsletter Issue 2: July 2024



participants randomised into the POP-I study



SIVs have been booked

participants randomised in July

We have reached our recruitment target for the



month in a row



A huge congratulations to Ben Tyas from University Hospital of North Durham who has just completed his 6-months

on the scheme. Well done

and thank you!

Follow-up Please only use postal follow ups as a last resort for patients,

we are having poor follow up rates for this method.

Please remember to add a phone number, even if the patient has hasn't chosen phone follow up. Sometimes we call participants if we are yet to receive their follow up.



If you have not yet used the POP-I animation video, we would encourage you to use it when consenting





Kettering General Hospital

= 16

(hip)



Ashford and St Peters Hospital

(emergency laparotomy)



Sunderland **Royal Hospital**

(hip and emergency laparotomy)

Milton Keynes = 7

(hip)

Co-enrolment

The POP-I TMG has decided that, in the best interest of patients, we won't be undertaking coenrolment with any other trial. We apologise for any inconvenience caused but this decision prioritises patients and ensures the integrity and clarity of trial results.

To contact the POP-I team please use one of the below:





pop-i@nottingham.ac.uk

https://www.nottingham.ac.uk/pop-i/



07974 061 627





